
November 18,1988

ATTKWTTUW GRADUATE STUDENTS
The Graduate student Association announces its

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Place: Rm 106 Carleton Hall 
Date: Wednesday 23 November 
Time: 8 pm

VIeet your fellow students, discuss G SA finances and items of 
interest. All departments encouraged to attend and be 
heard.

Usual Social to follow. Refreshments provided free of 
charge.

OPEN TO GRADUETE STUDENTS ONLY. BRING ID.
For more info, contect Josephine Tan (Psychology)

AW-A 707

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 26

D
MARTY PUTZ

WITH EVAN CARTER
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rTHE HEMLOCK CLUB
(U.N.B.'s Philosophy Society) presents a talk on

"PAIN AND CREATIVITY"
MF
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on r
Wednesday, November 16th, at 3:30 pm Carleton Hall, Room21£ C \

by F i L
DR. SERGE MORIN

(University of Moncton)
Some writers and other artists have stressed the pain thet is 

involved in artistic creation. Dr. Morin considers the signifi­
cance of this connection.

All are welcome. Coffee and cookies will be served, following 
the ritual drinking of Hemlock.
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The executive of the geological engineering 
society would like to thank all those people 
that made the fourth annual open house 
such a success. Special thanks to all the 
students for their hard work. STUDENT UNION BUILDING
SO YOU WANT TO PLAY HOCKEY ... 10 PM TILL CLOSE

e The Engineering Undergraduate Society 
(E.U.S.) is looking for engineering students 
who are interested in playing hockey in a 
tournament to be held at Concordia 
University (Montreal) on the weekend of 
January 14, 1989. The E.U.S. will pay 
registration costs; players must cover ex­
penses including transportation. A group 
rate will most likely be arranged. In­
terested persons drop off your name, phone 
number and position at the E.U.S. office.
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four ANNOUNCEMENT: The Arts Undergraduate is offering an opportu­

nity to express your artistic talent. We are offering cash and other 
prizes to the winner of our Logo Rivision Contest. Please submit 
proposals to UNB Arts Undergraduate Society c/o Dean of Arts 
Office, Tilley Hall. Any questions regarding the Society or its con­
test may be directed to the AUS office by calling 453-5180. Submis­
sion deadline is Dec. 02,1988 and must be accompanied with student
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